
In accordance with the indications of the General Counsel of Dentist, and supporting 
the recomendations of the Ministery of Health, that is instructing to all members not 
to attend to any big audience sanitary event, due to the sanitary risk created by the 
appearence of the Coronavirus COVID-19 potential infection, and in agreement with 
the sponsoring company Ilerimplant-GMI, we are very sorry to inform about the 
temporal suspension of the First GMI International Dental Implantology Symposium 
to be held in Marrakech next June 5th and 6th.

This is a temporal suspension, and we expect to held this Symposium  within next 
coming months, when the whole situation will be under full control, and the infection 
risk is going to be eliminated.

Barcelona, 4 March 2020
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